
 

 

 

 

● 

● 

● 



 

● 

● 

- 

- 

- 
- 
- 

- 

- 

                                                           
1 There is, at the time of writing, no governmental statutory or non-statutory guidance designed for schools specifically on 

transgender issues and issues of gender identity, and very limited reliable guidance at the local level or otherwise. The 
Cornwall Guidance (most recently updated in 2015) has been drafted by a collaboration of Cornwall County Council, The 
Intercom Trust, Devon and Cornwall Police and Cornwall head teachers. It is referenced as a helpful resource in the 
Department for Education’s “The Equality Act 2010 and Schools” departmental advice. The Brighton and Hove Trans 
Inclusion Schools Toolkit (2021) was agreed by the Brighton & Hove City Council’s Children, Young People and Skills 
Committee. 
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